
‭Dear Parent/Guardian,‬

‭We have the exciting opportunity for your child to visit Marjon‬
‭University. They will get to spend time in the university completing‬
‭interactive and information sessions on the different sport courses‬
‭that are run at Marjon. This will take place on Wednesday 20th‬
‭November 9-3.15pm.‬

‭Students will meet Miss Haley in the street at 9am. They will be‬
‭taking the minibus to the venue. They will return to school by‬
‭3:45pm.‬

‭Your child will need to come dressed in their SDCC college kit as‬
‭there will be a practical element to the visit. They will need to bring a‬
‭packed lunch, if they have free school meals we will provide them‬
‭with lunch. There are facilities onsite to buy lunch.‬

‭If you are happy for your child to attend the visit please complete the‬
‭consent form attached.‬

‭Any questions please contact me‬

‭Yours Faithfully,‬

‭Fiona Haley‬
‭fhaley@sdcc-smhc.net‬
‭PE Teacher‬

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfy2gE20d2lcmRnSy59sVbLLuuz8lIJg6wCbQ658UVJGIIEmA/viewform?usp=sf_link

